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Provider Notice

Subject: Changes to Pass-Through Services Limits and Psychological Testing

Magellan continually looks for opportunities to make provider and member processes as convenient as
possible while maintaining quality of care. We are excited to inform you that all outpatient pass-
through services limits have increased from twenty-four to fifty-two. Psychological testing is included
and no longer requires an authorization. Pass-through services renew annually on January 1% of each
year. We hope you find this change beneficial.

This communication is posted on the Magellan of Louisiana website.
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Please reach out to your Network Management Specialist (NMS) with any questions or concerns. Your
NMS is available for support.

Thank you for all you do in supporting the members of CSoC.
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